
 

                                                               

           

 
  

  

Another successful year for the Fenland Christmas gift 

appeal!  

 
 

 

 

 

  

The Fenland Neighbourhood Policing Team (NPT) joined forces with Children’s Social Care 
to ensure that children across Fenland have a present to open this Christmas.  The appeal 
ran from 4 November, until Saturday, 7 December, with donations being delivered to 
Wisbech Police Station, Tesco in Hostmoor Avenue, March, and online deliveries sent 
directly to Awdry House in Wisbech. 

 

 



We have been blown away by the generosity of the community with the number and variety 
of donations we have received this year. It has been lovely to see everyone come together 
to help the teams and charities who work hard to provide these children with a gift.  

  

We would like to say a huge thank you to all those who donated and have helped us to 
make the children of Fenland’s Christmas’ that bit better.  

  

From the Fenland NPT, Merry Christmas! 

  

Kind regards, 

   

 

Message Sent By 
Lucy Ward 
(Cambridgeshire Constabulary, Communications Assistant, Peterborough and 
Fenland) 
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